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Summary:

Yu Chang Jun asks James C. Cross to arrange clearance for Sally Sherwin to enter Korea
and assist with refurbishing the Bando Hotel.
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Dear Coelomel Cross:

A3 we mentioned to you this sorning om
the telephone, Knoll Associates, Inc., has pro-
posed to send a representative to Korea in com-
mection with the partial refurnishing of the
Bando Hotel which is being reconstruetsd by
the Korean Governmeat. The reprssentative
Niss Sally Sherwin, would like to come to

withiam the next few weeks if arrangements can
be made for her entry,

We would appreciate your courtesy in
requesting the necessary clearance for Miss
Sherwin to enter Korea., We anticipate that
she will be here approximitely one week.

Very sincerely yours,

Iu Jun
0ffice of the Presideas

Lt. Col, James C. Cross, USA
O0ffice of the Commanding General

Headquarters, 8th U, S. Army
APO 301
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